
Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 

44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752 

Approved Minutes of the Regular Meeting 

July 3, 2018, 7:30 P.M. 

Bridgewater Town Hall 
 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Lori Franklin.   
 

Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:   
 

Present: Eric Vikstrom, Christopher Goodman, Jeffery Jones, Richard Miller (alt), Dirk Feather (alt), Louise 

Marble, Lori Franklin 
 

Also present Russ Dirienzo, Wetlands Enforcement Officer. 
 

Absent: Jon Lindblom, Vic Nelson 
 

Minutes of the regular meeting held June 6, 2018. 
J. Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held June 6, 2018.  E. Vikstrom seconded.  

Unanimous approval. 
 

Comments from the Public:  none 
 

Old Business:  

1.  Miller, 175 Keeler Road, deck.  L. Franklin and L. Marble reported on their site visit.  They had no concerns 

since the area was flat.  L. Franklin made a motion to approve the application for 175 Keeler Road for a deck on 

the back of the house. As per plan submitted. Silt fence needs to be installed along the stream to the back of the 

property.  L. Marble seconded.  Unanimous approval. 
 

2.  Boccuzzi, 66 Old Turnpike Rd. E, redirecting stream.  M. Boccuzzi and R. Dirienzo contacted the Town of 

New Milford since it was felt that was the source of the silt.  The Town of New Milford agreed to maintain their 

drainage system to help keep the silt from traveling into the Bocuzzi’s pond.  The application was withdrawn.  

The silt pond will be dredged and pumped down.  The big pond will then be cleaned out.  E. Vikstrom made a 

motion to accept R. Dirienzo’s recommendation for this to be a routine maintenance activity.  G. Goodman 

seconded.  Unanimous approval. 
 

3.  Wells, 257 Christian Street, new dwelling.  D. Feather and J. Jones reported on their site visit. They 

recommended haybales and water bars to protect the pond at the bottom of the driveway.  D. Feather made a 

motion to approve the application of for a new single family dwelling as proposed on the plan prepared by 

PAH, Inc., Land Surveyors for Alison Wells at 257 Christian Street.  J. Jones seconded.  Unanimous approval. 
 

New Business: none 
 

Enforcement:  

1.  WEO Report.  The commission received the WEO report. 
 

Procedural Matters: none 
 

Other Business: none 
 

Adjourn:   L. Marble made a motion to adjourn.  D. Feather seconded.  Unanimous approval at 7:47 p.m.  The 

meeting was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Lois Gilmore, Land Use Coordinator 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


